

PHYSICIAN CONFIRMATION LETTER REMINDER

Family physicians who are responsible for the comprehensive and continuous care of their patients are requested to forward a signed Physician Confirmation Letter to MSI by January 31, 2019. The enhanced fees for office and geriatric visits are only available to family physicians who attest that they are providing comprehensive and continuous care. As well, only those physicians having signed and returned the letter by January 31 will be eligible for the upcoming patient enrollment incentive. Additional information regarding this incentive will be sent to you in February, 2019.

You can find the Physician Confirmation Letter here. The signed letter can be emailed to: primary care investments@medavie.bluecross.ca

TI=GPEW

Fee Committee has made changes to the GP Evening Weekend (GPEW) modifier that will make it necessary to have a Physician Confirmation Letter on file for eligibility to claim the GPEW. Additional information regarding this change will be published upon implementation in February, 2019.

MSI ELINK UPGRADE REMINDER

MSIeLink, the internet gateway to Medavie for a range of network services related to medicare claims processing, is being upgraded. Accredited vendors have been notified of this upgrade. Effective December 15, 2018, all vendor software must be using a new MSIeLink client which has been distributed to accredited vendors. If your vendor does not make the required changes, you will not be able to submit claims as of December 15, 2018. If you have any questions regarding how your software will be impacted, we recommend that you contact your vendor.